
August 2025

Dear Friend, 

On behalf of all the IHM sisters, I would like to invite you to become part of our Silver Circle program, 
which is one of our most successful methods for raising funds to support our retired sisters.  Last year, more 
than $170,000 was raised through the Silver Circle Program, and we hope this year will be just as successful.

As you may know, for many years the sisters worked in parishes and schools without receiving any retirement 
benefits.  Now it is an ongoing challenge to raise funds for their care.  Your support of the Silver Circle 
Program helps us meet the needs of our retired sisters. 

Please take this opportunity to join the 2025-2026 Silver Circle program. It is a wonderful way to support 
sisters who have given their lives in service and are now in need of help from you. 

Each Silver Circle membership is only $25.  Each membership you purchase offers you 324 chances to win 
monthly cash prizes ranging from $50 to $1,000.  Silver Circle drawings take place on the third Wednesday of 
each month between October and June.  

I have included a form and self-addressed envelope. Please enclose your $25 donation for each Silver Circle 
Membership you wish to receive.  

Thank you for your continued generosity. We are grateful beyond words to all those who assist us in so many 
ways.   

Sincerely, 

P.S. If you need more membership forms, just let me know. 


